## JASPER CITY COUNCIL MINUTES

## Individual Employee Review Meetings-February 11, 2025

The Jasper City Council of the City of Jasper met in-person on Tuesday, February 11, 2025.

Members present: Mayor: Kim Lape; Council members: Stacie Smith, Deb Plahn, Zach Kounkel, Tim Houg;

Employees present: Admin/Clerk-Treas: Trinidad Garcia, Deputy Clerk/Treas.: Maggie Erickson; Public Works Superintendent: Brian Thode

Council met with each individual City employee separately to discuss and finalized employee reviews. Each employee was asked to complete a self-evaluation prior to meeting with Council. Council provided each employee with a set pay increase.

Maggie Erickson – 6:00pm Trinidad Garcia – 6:15pm Brian Thode – 6:30 pm

Council approved a 2.7% pay increase for all employees that will retro back and take effect as January 1, 2025 and will total a \$3,426.80 increase to the City for the year of 2025.

Brian Thode \$25.44 Trinidad Garcia \$20.54 Maggie Erickson \$19.00

Trinidad Garcia Clerk-Treasurer

Kim Lape, Mayor

3-11-25